CREEK RELEASE EMERGENCY
RESPONSE

KINGFISHER COUNTY, OKLAHOMA
MARCH 2022

Rose Rock responded to a call about a release into a
creek in Kingfisher County from a midstream company.
A pipeline had been hit by a third party which caused a
release of hydrocarbons, impacting Kingfisher Creek.
Rose Rock was on site within the hour, assessed the
area, and took immediate action to contain the release,
including by the use of both absorbent and hard booms,
in order to prevent the release from flowing further
downstream. Our team also flushed the banks of the
creek with fresh water to loosen oil from the vegetation
and rocks, cut and bagged impacted vegetation and
debris, and transported the impacted materials to a
state permitted disposal facility. Rose Rock worked
alongside the Oklahoma Corporation Commission and
the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conversation and
documented all findings into a project summary report

for the client’s records.
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